Subject: letter of support

IPF (Zavod za uveljavijanje pravic izvajalcev in proizvajalcev fonogramov Slovenije), Collecting
society for Neighbouring rights of Performers and Producers of Phonograms of Slovenia, Smartinska
cesta 152, SI-1000 Ljubljana, Slovenia, represented by Viliem Marjan Hribar, managing director

is sending this letter of support for MMI-Skopje, collective management organization of music
performers and phonogram producers of Macedonia in the procedure of granting a new licence.

In our opinion MMI-Skopje meets all the conditions required for the new licence so we hope that this
letter of support will be fully considered by the Ministry of Culture.

Current situation is detrimental to the right holders, so we wish the licence will be granted soon.

Ljubljana, 01.09.2016 Viljem Marjan Hribar
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